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Amersham Corporation / / 7 /,/ V

40 North Avenue
Burlington, Massachusetts 01803

Telephone (617) 272-2000

December 6, 1990

Mr. Charles E. MacDonald, Chief

Transportation Branch

Division of Safeguards and Transportation, NMSS
U.8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

OWFN, 4E4

Washington, D.C., 20555

RE: Docket No. 71-9128
Dear Mr. MacDonald:

In response to your October 10, 1990 request for supplemental
information, please find a revision to page 33 of the original
renewal submission. This deletes the recommendation for a three
month inspactton and maintenance and replaces that with a
statement requiring its p-rformance at a three month frequency.

I hope this addresses a. -“u.maining questions on this submittal.

Should you require additicnal information or clarifications,
please feel free to contac. me at (617) 272-2000, ext. 230.

Sincerely,

}é Gt &

Lori Podolak
Radiation Safety Specialist
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